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Sorry I haven't seen you for a long time. And Ted, I was sorry to 
hear about your dad. I imagine you are still walking around dazed like I am. 
Anyway, good luck, and I hope the future is brighter for you. 

Through this letter, I would like to resign from all my union 
activities. Although I feel a commitment to participate since I am a member of 
this union, it is impossible to properly attend and I don't feel that I can 
give my best effort to any of the undertakings that I get involved in. As you 
know, our office is terribly busy, staffing has been a problem and we are still 
short-staffed. Added to which, there is the distance to travel back and forth 
to U.B.C. So for all of the aforementioned reasons, I feel I really must 
resign. 

Thank you, Pat, for being so supportive of me over Heath's death. I 
wish you and the union well. 

Y~rs sincerely, 

U~ ~--,, 
Adrien B. Kiernan 
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